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United	States	Attorney’s	Office,	District	of	Maryland	
	

Innocence	Stolen:	Protecting	our	Children	Online	is	a	multimedia	presentation	
that	provides	communities	the	necessary	information	to	keep	children		
safe	on	the	internet.		This	internet	safety	program	is	free	of	charge	and		
HIGHLY	RECOMMENDED	FOR	MIDDLE	SCHOOL	AND	HIGH	SCHOOL		

STUDENTS	AND	THEIR	PARENTS.			However,	because	of	the	mature	content,	
children	below	6th	grade	should	NOT	attend.		Topics	include	social	networking,	
cyber	bullying,	sexting	and	internet	predators.		The	program	provides	prevention	

and	intervention	strategies	and	internet	safety	resources.	
	

Date:		Monday,	December	5,	2016	

Time:		6:00	PM	

Location:		Carroll	Lutheran	School	–	gymnasium	
					1738	Old	Taneytown	Road	

						Westminster,	Maryland	21158		


